
 

 
Congratulations, New Officers! 

  

The following ENE Chapter officers were elected unanimously by paper ballot: 

 

Chair: Sue Lin 

Vice Chair: Linda Moody 

Secretary: Desiree Kocis 

Treasurer: Pat Theberge 

 

Thank you all for your willingness to serve our Chapter! And thank you to the members who 

returned your ballots. We are working on being able to vote electronically - that should be in 

place by the time we elect future officers. 
 

 

Reminder: Sign Up for the Fall 
Section Meeting 

 

Eastern New England Chapter is hosting our Fall Section 

Meeting on October 28-29 in Windsor Locks, CT. 

 

Information about the Section meeting was sent out by 

Glenna Maxwell, Section Governor, and in the last Flylines. 

 

In case you missed those notices, here is a link to the 

information and registration form: 

https://gallery.mailchimp.com/8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c/file

s/New_England_Section_Meeting_Fall_2016.pdf 

 

 

99s Webinar 
Tomorrow (October 
10) 

 

On Monday, October 10 at 6:00 

pm PDT, 7:00 MDT, 8:00 CDT, and 

9:00pm EDT the Ninety-Nines will 

be presenting the webinar, "When 

the Engine Goes Quiet." 

 

John Townsley has experienced 

three engine failures himself over his 

many 

 

http://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage1.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=6512e39949&e=75347ca4ae
http://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage1.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=6512e39949&e=75347ca4ae


Please send in your registration soon, if you have not 

already done so! 

 

Help ENE Chapter Through 
Amazon.com 

The New England Section of the Ninety-Nines is registered 

at AmazonSmile as a charity. If you sign up, a small 

percentage of your purchases will be donated to the 

Section. 

 

Please go to smile.amazon.com and sign up to donate to 

the New England Section of the Ninety-Nines ... and shop 

as usual. You will be assisting the Section by making a 

donation at no cost to you. Please remember this for all 

your holiday shopping and your normal Amazon shopping. 

 

Thank you! 

 

 
 
 
Save 25% on 99s Gear! 

You can now take 25% off your order placed on our Online 

Stores. Just click on the link below to start shopping! 

 

http://ninetynines.qbstores.com/OC/SF6A06 

 

25% discount applies to merchandise only and does not  

include other fees. Coupon expires at 11:59 pm Eastern on 

October 17,  

2016.  

years of flying and has investigated 

hundreds of engine failures that 

resulted in safe, uneventful 

landings.  What makes the 

difference between an 

engine failure that results in an 

accident on the pages of the NSTB 

and a 

landing where the pilot walks away 

with little damage to the 

plane?  John 

will talk about his own engine 

failures and share his conclusions 

which may 

help you should you ever experience 

an engine failure. 

 

This program qualifies for FAA 

Wings credit.  All who are registered 

with 

www.faasafety.gov 

<http://www.faasafety.gov>  will 

automatically receive 

credit for attending this webinar. 

 

To register for this webinar, click on 

this link: 

<https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/reg

ister/1098674174803613187> 

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/regis

ter/1098674174803613187  

 

http://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=136fe40287&e=75347ca4ae
http://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=e73c19b2f5&e=75347ca4ae
http://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=ccd83683d1&e=75347ca4ae
http://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=ccd83683d1&e=75347ca4ae
http://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage1.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=a8a2661055&e=75347ca4ae
http://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage1.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=a8a2661055&e=75347ca4ae


 

We hope you enjoy this coupon! Keep an eye out for new offers 

every couple of weeks! 
 

Aviation Day at KCON 

The 99s were represented at 

Concord, NH's Airport Day on 

October 2 by Lori Plourd of 

Katahdin Wings and Jann Clark of 

Eastern New England Chapter. A 

dreary day kept many people 

away, but about 90 hardy souls 

ran the 5K Runway Run, including 

Katahdin Wings member Danielle 

Courchene, who came in second 

for her age group. 

 
Happy Leaf-Peeping! Great Fall 

Flying! (Approach end of Rwy 32 at 

SFM, 10/7/16) 
 

 


